
 

  

 

 
Ref. No : 117/MSCEIS7/2019                      Bandung,  June 24, 2019 
Subject : Invitation Letter 
 
To:  Dr. Dadan Rosana 

Universitas Negeri Yogyakarta 
 
 
Dear Dr. Dadan Rosana 

 

Mathematics, Science, and Computer Science Education International Seminar (MSCEIS) 

2019 is an annual conference which held by many domestic and overseas universities. It is held by the 

Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Science Education, Universitas Pendidikan Indonesia (UPI) and 

the collaboration with 12 University associated in Asosiasi MIPA LPTK Indonesia (AMLI) consisting 

of UNNES, UPI, UNY, UM, UNJ, UNIMED, UNP, UNIMA, UNM, UNDHIKSA, UNG, and 

UNESA. All accepted and presented in the conference will be will be published in American Institute 

of Physics (AIP) and international reputational journals.  

In this year, MSCEIS 2019 takes the following theme: “Mathematics, Science, and Computer 

Science education for Addressing challenges and implementations of Revolution-Industry 4.0”. It will 

be held on October 12, 2019 in Bandung, West Java, Indonesia. Further information can be found at 

http://msceis.org (under construction).   

Finally, this letter is an invitation for you to participate as INVITED SPEAKER for MSCEIS 

2019, Bandung, Indonesia. The success of the conference and the strength of the technical program are 

therefore dependent on you contributing your knowledge and time. Thank you very much for your 

contributions. I look forward to hearing from you soon.  

  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Dr. Lala Septem Riza, M.Si.  
Chairman of Organizing Committe 
lala.s.riza@upi.edu 
  


